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Comments: To whom it may concern:

As a resident of Montana, | am a constant beneficiary of the great work the USFS does in our state, managing
public land that we all use and appreciate. | am writing to specifically express my opposition to the proposed
land trade in the south Crazy Mountains, specifically the proposed exchange of public land sections 4 and 8
(Township 2 N., Range 11 E.) for private sections 11, 13 and 21 (Township 3 N., Range 11 E.)

Yes, the proposed trade would consolidate public land, but at a cost far too great for the Montanans who would
lose these valuable pieces of land. In a time where Quid Pro Quo is a daily controversial headline, this proposed
exchange falls wildly short when compared to what Montanans would receive in part for our loss. Please review
this exchange further, vote against it, and avoid a costly mistake that would harm all Montanans in the end.
Thank you.



